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State Corporation Commission
of Kansas

ROWLAND & MOORE LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT L AW 

SUITE400 

200 WEST SUPERIOR STREET 

CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 60654-3556 

E-MAIL: tom@telecomreg.com 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, Kansas 66604-4027 

January 26, 2017 

Re: Skybeam, LLC- Docket No. 15-SKYT-262-ETC 

Dear Sir I Madam: 

VOICE: (312) 803-1000 
FACSIMILE: (3 12) 803-0953 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Kansas Corporation Commission ("Commission") that 
Skybeam, LLC ("Skybeam" or "Company") was not required to file a FCC Form 555 for the 
year 2016. The Company contacted the Universal Service Administrative Corporation 
("USAC") and was informed that the filing of an FCC Form 555 is mmecessary because the 
Company did not provide universal service supported services to customers during the year 
20 16. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Counsel.for Skybeam, LLC 


